IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR  ALL THE CANDIDATES WHO MISSED 
THE M.A  PRACTICAL ENTRANCE TEST

This is for the information all the candidates  who gave the M. a. theory Entrance Test of Music but  missed the M A. Practical Entrance  tests conducted by the Department  of Music,  University of Delhi on 13-14 July, 2017.
As per the directive of the University, the Department has decided to  conduct   another,  and one last such test, for all  such candidates who missed the previous test.  This M. A. Practical Entrance Test will be  conducted in the Department of Music, University of Delhi, on 21 July 2017, from 10.00 a.m.  to  1.00 p.m.
After this test, the Department shall  entertain no further requests for conducting  re-tests, under  any  circumstances.
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